TT Kidz Live comes to schools!
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Every Tuesday from next week, at 9:30am, table tennis England will be streaming a live 30-minute TT Kidz
session!

The sessions have been designed so that they can take place in a classroom or sports hall (you don‘'t need
much space or a table!)

To sign your school up to get involved, please fill in the form below. All sessions will be streamed through Zoom
and we will also record all sessions so schools who aren't able to join us live can still take part at their
convenience.

Sessions are on Tuesdays November 24, December 1, December 8 and December 15.
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